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DATE:   April 25, 2024 
 
TO:    Bartlett City Board of Education 
 
FROM:  Dr. David A. Stephens, Superintendent 
 
RE:    2024-2025 Elementary School Fees Request 
 
 

• We request approval of a $25.00 Elementary Student Fee for the 2024-25 
school year. 

 
Instructional materials and supplies purchased with this fee are to be consumable 
supplies used directly by students. These materials and supplies will supplement 
the district’s provided curriculum. 
 

• We request approval of a $75.00 Elementary Basketball League Fee for the 
2024-25 school year. 

 
This fee will be used to pay the officials at the basketball games. There will not be 
an admission charge for the basketball games. 
 
Staff recommends approval. 
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